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Comments: Removal of the A-chair removes an important area for beginner snowboarders  (there are already so

few good beginner snowboard areas on the mountain).

 

The first half of that chair (exit at the mid-point) was ideal when I learned to snowboard because it avoided the

initially steeper and later flat sections required to get to the "Maggie" area where the quicksilver -- and now the

new gondola -- entrances will be.  It also provides a reasonably constant beginner pitch without being too flat and

without having competing fall lines.

 

Please retain the A-chair (at least the first half of it).


